
Project Update: November 2017 
 
Between October 30th and November 3rd 2017, we presented our project’s findings at the ‘XXI 
Congreso de la Sociedad Mesoamericana para la Biologia y la Conservación or SMBC (Photo 01). 
 
During our participation, we presented: 
 
1. A poster entitled ‘Impact of jaguar predation on the population of sea turtles that nest in 

Tortuguero National Park, Costa Rica’ (Photo 02-05). 
 

2. An oral presentation about the ‘Social dynamics of the jaguar population in Tortuguero 
National Park, Costa Rica’ (Photo 06). 

 

  
Left: Project leaders Stephanny Arroyo-Arce & Ian Thomson with Danny Guy (from our partner 
organization Global Vision International) presenting our poster during the SMBC Conference in 
San José, Costa Rica. Photo by Victoria Hawkins. Right: Project leader Ian Thomson presenting 
our poster during the SMBC Conference in San José, Costa Rica. Photo by Stephanny Arroyo-
Arce. 
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Left: Project leader Stephanny Arroyo-Arce & Danny Guy (from our partner organization Global 
Vision International) presenting our poster during the SMBC Conference in San José, Costa Rica. 
Photo by Ian Thomson. Right: Project leader Stephanny Arroyo-Arce presenting at the SMBC 
Conference in San José, Costa Rica. Photo by Ian Thomson. 
 

 
Left: Project leaders Stephanny Arroyo-Arce & Ian Thomson attending the SMBC Conference in 
San José, Costa Rica. Photo by Victoria Hawkins. Right:  
 
 
 
 


